
 

 

 

   
 
To: BP Aero Services, LLC 
Address: 4965 Hanson Drive, Irving, TX 75038, USA 
Tel: 972-252-2800 
Date: June 6 2022 
Doc. No. SA-20220338 
 
BP Aero Services, LLC, Certificate Number F00100709, has been granted special approval for CAAC MOC extension through 
December 31, 2022.  The below screen shot of the approval status and contents of the extension letter from the FSOP.CAAC.GOV.CN 
portal will serve as an acceptable extension letter according to BP Aero’s PMI, Zhao Yang.  
  

Dear Sir or Madam, 
  

Based on CCAR145 regulation and your application for renewal approval from CAAC, the purpose of this letter is to formally inform you that CAAC agree 
your company continuing to provide maintenance work for Chinese customer with your present CAAC Maintenance Organization Certificate which should 
be expired on June 30 , 2022. This temporary approval is valid until you have received any other formal approval issued by CAAC or before the day 
December 31, 2022, which comes earlier. Your company may release Component after the maintenance work finished during this period by this Special 
Approval, and the working scope is limited to the Rating specified on the MOC and latest Maintenance Capability List accepted by CAAC. 
Yours Sincerely, 
LI Heping 
Director 
Continuous Airworthiness & Maintenance Division 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Kristen Orlando 
Director of Quality Control 
4961 Hanson Drive | Irving, TX 75038 | 469-208-0053 
korlando@bpaero.com      www.bpaero.com 
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